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Term 3 – 2019 
 
July  
30th  Yr 2 Museum Trip 
31st  Yr 1 Museum Trip 
 
 
August 
3rd  FOGS – Quiz Night 
      7 – 11pm –Save the Date 
8th  Rippa Tournament #3 
13th  Parent KOS 2 - 2.45pm 

 
 
September 
11th Art Exhibition 3 -4.30pm 
12th Art Exhibition 6-7.30pm 
26th Sports Team Photos 
27th Last day of term –      
       school closes at 3.00pm 
 
 
 
 
Term Dates 2019 
      
31st Jan – 12th April 
29th April – 5th July 
22nd July – 27th September 
14th October–17th December  
      
 

For School Donations and 
Activity fees: 

 

School Bank Account 
Number: 12 3109 0011698 
00 
   
                                                      
                     
      
 

      
      

  

 

 

      

 
      
Welcome to term 3. Every new term brings excitement and new learning 
experiences, and term 3 will be no different. This term we welcome our 
annual international visiting students, who come to experience our 
amazing school and meet and learn from our children about our country 
and culture, in return they share some of their culture, helping our kids 
develop global understanding and meet people from different parts of the 
world. 
 

In term 3 we are continuing to encourage our children to use their PRIDE 
values in all aspects of school life. Our PRIDE values of Perseverance, 
Respect, Initiative, Diligence and Excellence are very important to us at 
school and are displayed on the posts by our main entrance. We look 
forward to giving lots of these certificates out this term as we see our kids 
displaying our values in a variety of contexts. It is certainly one of the 
highlights of my day to see these values being shown around our 
school.  The children who have gained these awards in the first week are: 
James Rickard and Caja Tonkins. 
 

In a few weeks time we are hosting the Sunday morning kids tv show 
‘What Now’ here at Greenhithe. Details on how your child can get tickets 
to be involved are listed below. We are excited to show the country our 
amazing school on Sunday 18th August. We’d love as many of our 
children and community to come along and enjoy the fun and games! 
 

Thank you to those who filled out the survey for before school care. We 
had enough respondents to continue to explore offering the service at 
Greenhithe School. I am now working with a provider to examine cost, 
commitment level required and ensuring they have the capability and 
health and safety processes to run a great service for our community.  I 
will be sending out further communication to those who responded 
positively in the next week or so. 
 

Just a quick field update, we have been held up by the heavy rain of late, 
which has put a bit of a delay on the field being completed. Because of 
this, a decision was taken to postpone the installation of the gravel bands 
and sand dressing until such time as ground and weather conditions are 
conducive to achieving the desired result.  An interim solution is underway 
and  scheduled for the next week or so, involving mechanical 
decompaction/aeration of the field surface layer to allow surface water to 
drain into the previously installed lateral drains. It is hoped this solution will 
help to enable the use of the field during this term.  
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This term there are many awesome experiences for our children, such as trips, our art exhibition, 
sports tournaments as well as the amazing learning experience in the classroom that our teachers 
have been planning. The office has been busy with people paying activity fees for the term and also 
making school donations, we can’t run all the events, experiences and give all the opportunities 
without your support, so a heartfelt thank you to those who have helped us out in this way so far this 
year.  If the office is busy, remember these can be made online as well, I have included the details 
below. 

12 3109 0011698 00 - Please put your child’s name as a reference and state whether it is the 
donation or activity fee. 

Finally, don’t forget to book your table for the upcoming quiz night run by our amazing Friends of 
Greenhithe School (FOGS) group. It will be a fun way to help raise some money to help fund some 
amazing projects for your child’s school!  There are lots of flyers around the school with the details 
of how to book the tables. 

 

Ngā mihi  

Stephen Grady 
Principal 
Greenhithe School 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NEW ZEALAND'S BEST LOVED & HIGHEST RATING KIDS TV SERIES IS BEAMING LIVE TO THE NATION 

FOR THE FIRST TIME IN HISTORY FROM  

GREENHITHE PRIMARY SCHOOL! 
 

Date: Sunday August 18TH
 

 

Time: 8am-10am 

 

 STARRING A SPECIAL VIP GUEST, PLUS LIVE ENTERTAINMENT, GAMES, FUN AND LAUGHTER,  

THIS IS A  FABULOUS FREE EVENT FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY! 

 
Looking forward to seeing as many smiley faces in the crowd as possible! Come on people, show us what an awesome place 

you live in! Please register on line at www.whatnowtv/bonus/audience. By registering, your kids could be chosen to play a cool 

game on show day. If you don't want to register, no worries. It's an open set, so just rock on up and join in the fun of watching live 

television unfold before your eyes! 
 
 

 

THE BIGGER THE CROWD, THE MORE GUNGE, FOAM AND FUN & THE MORE OF  

AOTEAROA WHO'LL GET TO SEE YOUR COOL LOCALE ON THE SMALL SCREEN! 

 
 

 

 



 

Infamous School Quiz Night Saturday 3rd August 

Save the date and get a team of 8 to 10 together – we promise the questions will be easy! 

Tickets are on sale NOW – email Adele on ajlusher@hotmail.com  to purchase a table 

Tickets $20 each 

Hall opens at 7.00pm and Quiz begins at 7.30pm 

Eftpos available on the night 

BYO – Drink, food and a rubbish bag 

Dress up your team, table or come as you are 

Prizes for best dressed table and the winning team 

 

 

Now we need your help! 

We require auction and raffle items…… 

bottles of wine, unwanted bottles of spirits, vouchers, beauty products, chocolates, hamper items, 
products or services etc…. 

 

Drop off into the school office or email Adele on ajlusher@hotmail.com 
 

SPORTS CORNER 

2019 CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONS 

Isaac and Veronica  
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WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS TERM 

• Our Netball and Hockey competitions are continuing on for Term Three.  
• Miniball for Semester 2 begins on the 13th August.  

• We have our last Rippa tournament on the 8th August at Moire Park, Massey.  
• The annual Kristin Winter Sports Day for Senior students is on the 15th August 

(children will be given information about this today). 

• The Northern Bays Football tournament is on the 26th August. We will be 
sending two teams, a Year 5 & 6 team and a 3 & 4 team. Mr Grady will be taking 

these teams and information about trials etc will be sent out next month. 
 

Have a great term of sport everyone! 

 

And finally…… 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE SILVER FERNS FOR WINNING GOLD AT THE 

WORLD NETBALL CHAMPS and.. 

THE BLACK CAPS FOR COMING SECOND IN THE CLOSEST OF ALL FINALS, IN 

THE CRICKET WORLD CUP. 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

If there is anything that you would like included in the school newsletter, an 
achievement that you think is worth sharing, please email me at 

sharonh@greenhithe.school.nz    
 

Sharon Hilton-Jones 

Sports Co-ordinator 
 

 

Upper Harbour Local Parks Management Plan 

Upper Harbour Local Board is preparing a local parks management plan to help it with the future 
management of local parks and reserves. The Upper Harbour Local Parks Management Plan will 
reflect what residents value about their parks now, and how they use them. It will also identify issues 
that should be considered as parks are managed and developed in the future, to make sure they 
meet the needs of future generations. This public consultation is open until 7 August. We will then 
draft the plan and release it for further consultation in early 2020. Please 
visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/loveyourparks to tell us what you love about parks now, and what how 
you’d like to use them in the future. 

 
 
 

 
Are aches and pains keeping you from keeping up with your kids? 
Contact Yolanda to inquire about how a personalized exercise prescription may help you to recover from your 
chronic pain, recurring injury, or health condition. 
Masters qualified (Clinical Exercise Physiology), flexible timing, and I can come to you!  
Ph: 0212516102 
Email: yolanda@kinetex.co.nz 
For more information: www.kinetex.co.nz 
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Champions meets in the school hall NOW ON FRIDAY lunchtimes  

for 30 minutes from Aug 23 until the end of this term. Bring your lunch.  
 

This includes Christian values teaching, an action song and ends with a karakia. 
The programme is created by the Churches Education Commission.  

Typical topics are tolerance of others, empathy, making right choices and healthy role models. 
Shore Grace Church is the main sponsor. For further info phone Amanda 021 737 717 

Parents can feel free to visit (please sign in at the office first). 
 

To be allowed entrance this signed form needs to be returned to the school office once each 
year. 

 

I give permission for my child (their legible name) 

     to attend Champions. Parent’s signature:    
                         
      

 

          



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



Northcross Intermediate out of zone information 

 

Open and option evening  

 
 



 


